
May 24, 2023 
Marsh Street Centre 

187 Marsh St., P.O. Box 307 
Clarksburg, ON   N0H2 P0 

Town of the Blue Mountains 
32 Mill Street 
Thornbury, ON 
N0H 2P0 

Dear Mayor and Council Members: 

I am writing to you on behalf of the Board of Directors of the Marsh Street Centre to ask you to consider 
the following request for assistance in support of our current fundraising efforts. 

For the past two years, the Committee has generously donated the exclusive use of Tomahawk Golf 
Course to us for our charity Golf Tournament.   Participants enjoy a morning of golf, followed by a lunch 
on the patio at the Marsh Street Centre. Last year’s tournament was even more successful than the 
year before, netting us close to $6,000, including hole sponsorships donated by local businesses.   
Proceeds from the tournaments have allowed us to continue to support and enrich our community by 
providing programming and affordable rental space. 

Setting the date and booking the course is the first step in planning the tournament.    Once this is done, 
we will work towards obtaining sponsorships and prizes. 

As such, given our past successes, we would like to hold a tournament again this year, ideally on 
Saturday September 16th. We are asking that you consider donating the use of Tomahawk to us for 
that morning.      

Thank you for your consideration and ongoing support. 

Robert Brown   
President, Marsh Street Centre 
robert.brown@marshstreetcentre.com 
519-599-7837 
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